
CHRISTMAS  PARTIES 
 

Each class will celebrate the holidays the 
week of December 13th 

 Wear your dance clothes, we will be 
dancing! You may accessorize with Santa 
hats or anything red/green! 

 We will show our Christmas dances each 
hour & do games (Parents please ask at 
the start of each class what time each 
class is “showing” their dance) 

 There will be a gift exchange  
 (musical chairs style) in each class. (Please 

keep approximately $5.00 –7.00 and keep 
in mind girls and guys in classes.) 

 Refreshments will be served 
 Gifts & fun for everyone! 

DANCER’S BOUTIQUE 
 

Shop for your favorite dancer 
 

Monday-Thursday 4:00-6:00 
December 13th-16th 

 

Great Gift Ideas for you dancer 
Books,     Music,    Dancewear,   Accessories,     Skirts,     

Legwarmers    Dance Sweaters and more ! 

Announcements & Reminders: 
*Costume deposits are due December 1st. Costume 
measurements will be done the week of December 6th. PLEASE 
make sure your dancer is there that week! 

*Make up any missed classes as soon as possible. We aim for each student to 
not only get all their lessons but for each parent to get their money’s worth! 
Make ups MUST be made up by December 10th (no make ups allowed the week 
of Dec 13) 
*Tuition is due December 5th. Thank you. 
*Students - - - please remember the dressing room & waiting area are YOUR 
spaces, please keep it clean!  Students please remember to get your hair up for 
dance class. You can even use your weekly class as a chance to practice your 
ballet bun skills for recital! 
*Snow Day policy—you will be emailed if class is canceled and it will be posted 
on our social media 2 hours prior to your class time. 

at the Lakeshore Community Auditorium 
Lakeshore High School 

December 4th, 2021 
Proceeds will benefit  
the Goodfellows Fund  

Tickets $12 Adult & $6 Children 
Tickets available at the front office or  
at the door 30 mins prior to each show 

Giving Project 2021- 
This year we are collecting donations to give to our 
local Emergency Shelter Services Inc. that provides 
a safe shelter for those facing homelessness. We are 
seeking hygiene products (hand soap, shampoo, 
body wash, laundry detergent, etc), socks, under-

wear, and diapers. The collection will be from December 6th-10th. 
All items need to be brand new. Thank you for caring and loving on our community. Tis 
the season for giving! 

W
e hope to see ALL of you! 


